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Harvest 
Thank you for your contributions for harvest. Claire (the vicar) took these to the Step by 
Step charity in Aldershot. 
 

Parent Teacher Consultations 
Our parent teacher meetings are set for Monday 8th, Tuesday 9th and Weds 10th November. 
For the most part these will be remote meetings via Google Meet. 
 

Please click here to let us know your preferred times – 
https://forms.gle/f8gARSHd12VLSj8j9 
 

Appointments will be sent out after half term 
 

Beech Class google logins will be sent out as soon as we have them. (Our ICT technician is 
working on these) 
 

Reminders 
Please make sure uniform is named. 
 

Please make sure your child brings in his/her book bag every week. 
 

Please make sure that your child has a pair of blue/black shorts in his/her book bag for 
gymnastics. 
 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
Surrey schools have an additional day when schools are closed for staff and children – 
Friday 22nd October – this is in lieu of the additional day awarded as it falls within the May 
half-term holiday. 
 

This means that the last day before half term is Thursday 21st October. School opens again 
on Monday 1st November. 
 

New Parent Governor Needed 
We need a new parent governor to join our governing body and some information about 
this is included with this newsletter. 
 

The governing body meets 9 times a year on a Thursday evening from 7.30 – 9.15pm and 
also needs to be able to spare some time to come into school during the working school 
day. 
 

If you think that you might be interested, please do speak to me or one of the existing 
governors. There would also be the opportunity to come along to a couple of meetings to 
find out more before making a decision. 


